									February 1, 2020
Dear 4-H Parents :
	Wow!! January is over!  Time flies, doesn’t it?  Here are a few things that are going on in February. 
· February book orders will be handed out early next week and are due back in by Thurs. Feb. 16. Please make any cheques out to Scholastic Canada. 
· There will be no school for staff or students on Monday, February 17, due to the Family Day holiday. 
· Winter Carnival will be taking place the week before March Break. (Feb. 24-28) More details to follow regarding activities and special events. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the school at 276-4000 and leave a message for me.  I will return your call as soon as possible.  	
As always, thank you for your support and co-operation in the education of your child.  					
							Iris Hitchcock
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